§«’é KAISER P ERMANENTE@ Government Relations;

Hearing: March 1,2016 9:30 am Room 229

The Honorable Rosalyn H. Baker.

Chair, Senate Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection and Health
Hawaii State Capitol '

Honolulu, HE 96813

RE: In support of GM 582 Frederick Shaw for
Statewide Health Coordinating Council to expire June 30, 2019

Dear Senator Baker,

It is with pleasure that I recommend Frederick Shaw for appointment to the Statewide
Health Coordinating Council. Fred has been a senior medical economics analyst at
Kaiser Permanente Hawaii since 2000.

In addition, Fred has worked in information technology and finance positions at
AlohaCare, Hawaii Medical Service Association and for ten years with the Waianae
Coast Comprehensive Health Center. He was the vice president of the Waianae Coast
Community Mental Health Center and a board member for the Waianae Coast Coalition
for Human Services. As a resident of Waianae he has also served multiple terms on the
West Oahu Subarea Health Planning Coungil.

He brings with him experience from a variety of health care settings that help to inform
his decisions and recommendations as a council member. He is both details oriented and
capable of understanding the larger framework into which proposed health care programs
fit. Fred is a well liked and trusted colleague who is frequently sought out for his advice.
He will be an asset to council,

I urge the committee and the senate to confirm the appointment of Frederick Shaw for the
Statewide Health Coordinating Council. Thank you for your consideration.

Smcerely,

Phyllis J. B. Dendle
Director, Government Relations

711 Kapiolani Blvd

Henolulu, Hawaii 96813
Telephone: 808-432-5210
Facsimile: 808-432-5806
Moblle: 808-754-7007
E-mail: phyllis.dendle@kp.org



bakerl - Chris

From: ) mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: ‘ Monday, February 29, 2016 1:48 PM

To: CPH Testimony

Cc: . gohtahpha@yahoo.com

Subject: Submitted testimony for GM598 on Mar 1, 2016 09 3OAM
Categories: Late

GM598

Submitted on: 2/29/2016
Testimony for CPH on Mar 1, 2016 09: 30AM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
[ Gerald Ohta - individual | Support | No |

Comments: By her interest and heart, the nominee will be a valuable asset to the Language Access
Advisory Council for her community and for improving Language Access in Hawal'i, Please support
and confirm her nomination. Mahalo nui.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov




